
Getting things done – Scott Street and
Pentland Avenue #dundeewestend
Yesterday  afternoon,  I  had  a  really  useful  site  visit  with  council
environment officers regarding the overgrown and unsightly sloped areas in
Pentland Avenue and Scott Street – at the west end of each :

West end of Scott Street

Slope in Pentland Avenue
It was agreed at the site visit that the overgrown area in Scott Street will
be strimmed back in the near future.

With regard to Pentland Avenue’s slope which is a real challenge to maintain
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given its significant gradient, it has been agreed to plant lupins or a
similar plant next season which will improve the look of the area.


